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Maths games club – KS1 

 

   

 

Pupils from Key Stage 1 had fun with fractions and shapes this Tuesday in our first maths 

games club. They launched themselves into the activities with enthusiasm, listening carefully, 

taking turns and quickly getting the hang of pizza fractions and tessellation.  

It was lovely to see the children growing in confidence as they sharpened their skills and built 

fluency. We have more in store for next week and expect similar engagement, fun and good-

natured competition.  
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